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For Immediate Release September 20, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Fatal Shooting 

On Monday, September 20, 2021, at about 8:20 PM, Deputies with the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to a report of a Shots Fired call in the 25000 block of N King 
Mills Lane in Kingwood, Texas. During the investigation, it was learned a female was walking on 
N Kings Mill Lane when she heard multiple gunshots near the intersection of Pauldron Drive 
where she also witnessed two black males run from the area. The female continued her walk when 
she came upon an unresponsive black male lying on the sidewalk with apparent gunshot wounds.  

Detectives with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Homicide and Violent Crimes Unit 
responded. During the investigation, it was determined the black male is a 14-year-old juvenile 
who had succumbed to his wounds. 

The circumstances surrounding the fatal shooting of the 14-year-old male are still under 
investigation.  

If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 800-392-STOP 
(7867) and refer to case #21A293752. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends of the victim. 
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